
October 10, 2022 
Good Morning Everyone, 
After two years of having to cancel our annual Halloween Parade for our kids due to Covid, we are 
pleased to let you all know that it is back this year.  Saturday, October 29th from 1 pm to 3 
pm.  Location Champions Court.  It is a special tradition that we hope the kids will always remember. 
  
A big thank you to Karen Torbeck who has been so kind to put this on for us again  She lives on Tony 
Lema and is a realtor from Coldwell Banker.  Thank you, Karen!!!  Please see her flyer below for the 
details of this special event. 
Also big thank you to all that live on Champions Court for allowing and giving the kids a safe location to 
hold this event.  
 

Please check your lamp posts to make sure it is working properly.  With the sun setting early now and 

rising later the streets need to be lit.  All homeowners are required to have them on from dusk to dawn 

with at least one working bulb.  If your lamp post is not on, a notice will be sent out to correct this. 
 

City of Muskego Trick or Treat...Monday October 31st. from 6 pm to 8 pm.   

We say it all the time, please watch your speed as you drive through our subdivision.  The speed limit is 
25 mph.  
 

Happy Halloween Everyone, 
Your CV Board of Directors  
 

  
  
 
  

Karen Torbeck 

Real Estate Salesperson 

cell: 414-239-3831 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 


